
Cllr Vicki Webb  Parish Council Meeting: 03/07/23 

Response received 27/06/23 from Wayne Hicks, regarding waiting times to report crimes 

on 101 by parishioners: 

 

Thanks for your email. 

 

I would always recommend calling 999 in an emergency and 101 in a non-emergency. 

However, the 101 system is always under significant strain so there may be a wait sadly. 

 

The alternative method is to follow the below link or just google “Devon and Cornwall police 

report a crime” which will find the page.  

 

Report a crime | Devon & Cornwall Police (devon-cornwall.police.uk) 

 

https://www.devon-cornwall.police.uk/reportcrime

